
SAVE THE DATE!

October 29: Virtual Bingo Night
Nov. 2, 7:00pm (Zoom): PTA Meeting 
with Ms. Jazzy
November 7-13: Belmont Fall 
Scavenger Hunt
Nov. 30: Chick-fil-A Restaurant Night
Dec. 7, 7:00pm (Zoom): December 
PTA Meeting
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November Meeting with Ms. Jazzy!
Ms. Jazzy, our guidance counselor, will join us for our next meeting. 
She’ll provide tips to help our kids adjust to being back full-time, 
share an overview of the Zones of Regulation, and answer any 
questions. You can still join the PTA! Membership offers fun, free 
student events and helps Belmont and its staff. Contact Amanda 
Stack for help or register belmontespta.membershiptoolkit.com.

Belmont Scavenger Hunt 
– November 7-13
Save the date for our first 
neighborhood Scavenger Hunt. 
Prizes will be awarded! Watch 
for the information sheet 
coming home soon and get 
ready to find some 
fall-themed items!
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Outdoor Lunch 
Please continue to sign up for 
outdoor lunch sessions. Parent 
volunteers are essential so we 
can keep our kids outdoors!

Dear Belmont Families,
Happy November! We have a lot to be thankful for this year—
namely, the kids being back at school and no recent quarantines. 
I’m especially thankful for the volunteers who have helped so far. If 
you are available to help at an outdoor lunch session, visit: 
signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4badad22a3f49-outdoor. 
If lunch doesn’t work, we have other opportunities as well! Sign up 
here: www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0948ADA82DA1FE3-ptacommittee. 
We hope you will join us at our November meeting with Ms. Jazzy 
and participate in the first-ever Belmont Scavenger Hunt! We’ve also 
got a Restaurant Night at the end of the month as we head into the 
holidays. Stay healthy and safe!

Book Fair Update 
Thank you to everyone who 
participated. We had over $9,000 in 
book fair sales. The funds raised will 
provide new books and materials for 
the media center.

Green Committee November Challenge
We want all Belmont students to start recycling dried out markers 
and pens, mechanical pencils, and old/small crayon pieces. The 
Green Committee will be starting collections. Gather these supplies 
from your house and school supplies to recycle rather than throwing 
in the trash! Students may send a picture of themselves sending in 
their old supplies to recycle to amritagirl@gmail.com to be featured 
on the PTA Green Committee website! Thanks Amrita Ghosh!

Ongoing Fundraisers
Amazon Smile. Belmont Elementary can 
earn funds when you shop. Register at: 
https://smile.amazon.com
Green Belmont Bulldog 
face masks. Youth and 
adult sizes. $8 or 3/$20. 
https://form.jotform.com/202515201463139
Box Tops for Education: Download the app 
and scan your receipt for eligible products 
Harris Teeter: Register your VIC card to earn 
money for Belmont whenever you shop

We had a great International 
Week, illustrating the 
amazing diversity and rich 
culture in our student body. 
Buddy the bulldog visited 
the countries in some 
posters including Ethiopia, 
Scotland, and Greece! Hope 
you all got a chance to find 
where he was hiding!
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